
Dear Representatives and Senators, 
 
It has come to may attention that our state has filed HB 3063 which would remove all personal / 
philosophical and religious exemptions from vaccinations. 
 
Please, no more vaccine laws or vaccine requirements, including HB 3063.  This new bill is going too 
far.  We the people, not the government, should have the ultimate authority in deciding what is best for 
our health. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Grace Field, voter in Wasco County, mother to 6 children 
 


